CALL FOR APPLICANTS

The Department of Graduate Studies of the College of Education at the University of
Puerto Rico, Rio Piedras Campus seeks a professor for a tenure-track position to be
appointed to the Educational Research and Evaluation Area starting August 1%, 2021.

MINIMUM REQUIREMENTS

« Doctorate (Ph.D. or Ed.D.) in Research Methods, Statistics or Evaluation from an
accredited USA or international university

» Academic preparation and professional experience in qualitative and quantitative
research

+ Competence and experience teaching courses in research methods, evaluation
or statistics at the undergraduate or graduate level
Experience in research or evaluation in educational or social contexts
Publications in area(s) of specialization or interest area(s) of research or
evaluation
Competence in the use of data/information analysis software
Experience chairing or supervising research projects, theses or dissertations
Experience in searching for external grants or participation in project proposals
with external funds
Experience with the use of technology for both in-person and distance education
Membership to professional organizations of the field, or area of inquiry in
research or evaluation

* Fluency in Spanish and English

RESPONSABILITIES

To teach graduate level courses; conduct research in area of inquiry, and disseminate it
through professional activities or venues; supervise thesis; carry out academic
mentoring; participate in department committees; teach at different times and
modalities; actively participate in department and campus activities; develop research
proposals for the search of external funds.

REQUIRED DOCUMENTS

» Statement of purpose, which includes, your professional teaching, and research
goals
Updated Curriculum Vitae, that includes professional and academic references
Official academic credentials for every degree (grade transcripts, copy of
diploma)

+ Examples of intellectual or creative contributions (copies of a maximum of three
recent publications in journals or peered reviewed sources)

« Two recent letters of recommendation sent directly to dege.uprrp@upr.edu




